
 
 

Everett Public Schools Support Opportunities 
 
Everett Public Schools Foundation Supporters, 
 
We are fortunate to have generous and compassionate donors, many of whom have reached out to offer 
support during this unprecedented crisis.  
 
We know you care deeply about the health, safety, and well-being of our community. The Everett Public 
Schools Foundation is unwavering in our commitment to support our community in any way possible during 
this difficult time. We are partnering with the Everett Public Schools to help our most in need students and 
families during the school closures and beyond. 
 

How can I help? 
 

Donate today to our Basic Student Needs Fund  DONATE 

These funds provide flexible resources for students and families in our District who are impacted by this 
crisis. The funds are available district wide for each school in order to adapt to emerging needs.   
 

Are there volunteer opportunities? 
 
Currently, the District is utilizing their staff to support the 23 school food distribution sites and 5 apartment 
complex sites. The Hope Creek Charitable Foundation, who support some of our school’s backpack 
programs are looking for donations and volunteers. Donations can be dropped off in the lobby of Gold 
Creek Community Church, Monday -Friday, from 9:00am- 4:00pm.  Volunteers may sign up on the Hope 
Creek Charitable Foundation website: www.hopecreekcf.org. As we learn of more volunteer opportunities, 
we will post them on our website. www.epsfoundation.org. 
 

I want to donate other items. 
 
We do not have the capacity to receive and process physical donations and abide by the social distancing 
recommendations. As we evaluate and adapt daily, we will update our website. 
 
This is a difficult time for everybody. We are so fortunate to live in a community that has consistently 
shown collaboration, compassion and support for all.  We cannot thank you enough for your support of our 
community and the people whose lives you touch each and every day. We will get through this together. 
We believe this will be a time that we will look back and remember the strength, compassion and how 
united we were as a community.  
 
 
Gratefully  
 
 
Michelle Nims                                                                    Kay Fantin 
President, Everett Public Schools Foundation              Executive Director Everett Public Schools Foundation 

http://weblink.donorperfect.com/basicstudentneeds
http://www.hopecreekcf.org/
https://epscloud-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kfantin_apps_everettsd_org/Documents/Foundation%20Shared/01-EPSF%20Programs/Basic%20Student%20Needs%20Fund/www.epsfoundation.org.

